
 

Yolo County Health and Human Services Agency 

 Mental Health Services Act (MHSA) Staff invites you to attend 

 

MHSA Community Planning Process 

INNOVATION WORK GROUP 

Developing Board and Care Facilities  
in Yolo County  

 
 

 
 

 

HOW CAN 

MHSA BETTER 

SERVE MENTAL 

HEALTH 

CLIENTS IN 

OUR 

COMMUNITY? 

 

 

 

PLEASE COME 

AND SHARE 

YOUR 

THOUGHTS AND 

IDEAS! 

 

 

 

JOIN US FOR 

THIS 

IMPORTANT 

MEETING! 

 

 
 

Yolo County continues to experience an extreme shortage of Board 

and Care Facilities, especially those willing to house individuals with 

Serious Mental Illnesses (SMI).  As a result, many of our most seriously ill 

clients are forced to live in Board and Care facilities in Sacramento 

County and surrounding areas.  

Yolo County is currently in the process of community planning for the 

MHSA Three-Year Program and Expenditure Plan for FYs 2017-2020.  For 

the Innovation Component of the MHSA Plan, work group participants 

will develop an innovative strategy promoting best practices and 

quality care, while encouraging more facility operators who serve 

individuals with psychiatric disabilities to locate Board and Care 

residences in Yolo County, 

Consultants from Resource Development and Associates (RDA) will 

facilitate this initial discussion.  From this and future MHSA Innovation 

Work Group meetings, we hope to develop a promising MHSA 

Innovation Plan that will help alleviate the shortage of quality Board 

and Care residential opportunities for our clients.  

PLEASE JOIN US FOR THIS IMPORTANT MEETING. 

Wednesday November 2, 2016  

9:30 a.m. - 11:00 a.m.  
 

Gonzales Building, Clarksburg Conference Room  

25 N. Cottonwood St. Woodland, CA  
 

Questions? Contact MHSA@yolocounty.org or (530) 666-8537. 

For a list of all meetings associated with the MHSA Community Planning Process for the 

new Three-Year Plan visit: 


